

2nd May 2018

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Liz Lord BEd Head of Pre-Prep enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parents,

As part of our topic 'Journeys', Year 2 will be visiting Bartonsham Farm Dairy in Hereford on Monday 14th May. There will be no charge for this trip.

We will walk to the dairy and will spend approximately an hour there. During this time the children will discover how milk makes its journey from the cow to being processed and then delivered to shops and homes.

The visit will take place during normal school times. On the day of the trip, please could your child bring their wellies and a cagoule to school in case the weather is wet.

Please complete the permission slip at the bottom of this letter and return as soon as possible. We will use medical information and contact details collected at the start of the school year. Please ensure that you have provided us with any updates to this information.

If you have any questions concerning the visit please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely,

hand.

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep

Year 2 Outing to Bartonsham Farm Dairy - Monday 14th May 2018

Child's Name:	Class:
I give permission for my child to visit Bartonsham Farm Dairy.	
Signed:	Date: